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(by Audrey Hepburn)

-Wednesday, February 27 will

be the date of the next Maple

Syrup Festival meeting at the

Purple Valley Community Cen-
tre. Please come out and assist
us in this only money making
effort our community has. A
good idea, an offer of help on
April 5, a donation for our
community table, even your

- moral support would be apprec-

lated. ,

-Miss Pauline Urbshott is spend-
ing study week from London
University at her parents' home.
-There was a good attendance at
the regular Purple Valley euchre
on Saturday evening. Prizes
went to Mrs. Kim Dale for
euchres, Verna Urbshott for
moves, Walter Carter for lone
hands and Louise Carter won the
consolation prize.

-Weekend guests with Barrie

. and Joyce Doherty were Kim
. and Brian Dale and son Paul

from Milton.

| iHome from a month's vacation,
king tanned and relaxed are
“leo El¢

da Hepburn and Mrs.
Annie Hoy. They visited with
Bill and | and with Allan and
Helen Howe at Colpoys Bay on
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Sunday afternoon. Annie leaves
for Sault Ste. Marie on Monday
morning.

-Recent visitors with Grenville
and Edythe Crawford were Mrs.
Barb Gilbert, Wiarton and Joan
and Jerry Frankish of Coldwater.
-Ralph and Marie and children
Lynne and Scot called in on
Monday evening. Saturday after-
noon Grenville visited her
mother, Mrs. Amy Crawford at
Colpoys Bay.

-Jim and Margaret Urbshott
entertained their family on
Sunday afternoon. The occasion
was to mark the birthday of their
daughter, Joan Smith. Also
present were Rick, Delanie and
Scotty Smith, Beth and Steve
Moore, Wiarton; Carol and Dave
Weir, Mar; Brian and Debble
Urbshott, Kemble; Carol Pouch-
er and Pauline Urbshott, London
and Fred and Robert.

Purple Valley 4-H News

The first meeting for the latest
4-H homemaking project ‘‘Your
Corner of the World'' was held
on February 18, 1980 at 7:00
p.m. at the home of Audrey
Hepburn.

The meeting was opened with
the 4-H pledge. Cathy Cook was
elected President. Cindy Cook Is
looking after the club scrapbook,
and the club will once again
have a roving secretary. As this
project will teach the members
how to macrame, it was decided
that a suitable club name would
be the '‘Knotty Know-Hows.''
The history and materials of
macrame was discussed briefly.
Members also discussed decorat-
ing Ideas and changes they
would make in their bedroom;
their corner of the world.
Members will be beginning a
clipping file of furniture, rooms,
accessories, etc. that appeal to
them, as well as a clipping file
of macrame |deas and instruc-
tions.

The meeting was closed with
the nine members reciting the
4-H motto.

The next meeting will b
February 25, 1980 at th
Hepburn Homestead.
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